Juneau Visitors

By MARILYN RICHARDS

JUNEAU —  Twenty four
eighth graders  from Wrangell
Institute studied the sights and
sounds of Juneau recently.

The young native students
were participants in what the
school calls its annual Educat-
ional Tour.

Before observing the legis-
lature they visited the Biology
Lab, the B.LLA., and the state
museum.  They went to the
Mendenhall Glacier  and the
movies.  KINY TV was also
host to the group.

Evelyn ~ Winfrey and Bill
Voron, social studies teachers,
accompanied the students, who
are from many parts of Alaska.
After returning on the Wicker-
sham ferry they will be tested on
what they learned.



